
Pursuant to New York State Town Law Article 11 § 181-3a ”Annual budget and levy of taxes”, 
NOTICE  IS HEREBY GIVEN that the East Clinton Fire District will hold a public hearing relative 
to the 2019 Proposed Budget on Tuesday October 16, 2018  from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the 
East Clinton Fire District firehouse located at 9 Firehouse Lane, Clinton Corners, NY  12514.  A 
copy of the budget is available for inspection with the Fire District Secretary and the Town of 
Clinton Town Clerk and is posted on the East Clinton Fire District website.   

Following the budget hearing, the East Clinton Fire District Board of Commissioners will hold a 
special meeting to adopt the 2019 Budget.   

 

Karen Buechele 
Secretary 
East Clinton Fire District 


